
 

 

 

Hello ...  

I wish to state that the uncertainty regarding the NPF document is concerning 

in relation to the Kilkenny Waterford issue and as a citizen of Kilkenny, south 

Kilkenny and as a public representative for the Municipal District of Piltown, 

and currently the Chairperson of the Municipal District I would see the need 

for better engagement with Waterford council. 

The lack of detail and specific detail about how proposals might be framed 

and actual practices worked is still very unclear and while we waited for the 

NPF document to clarify these issues it transpires that they indeed have not 

been addressed. 

I wish to be under the remit of Kilkenny County Council and not under any 

other authority. 

The real need to have more regional engagement for the counties of 

Kilkenny, Wexford, Tipperary south and Carlow in order to advance with 

regional development. 

With regards, 

Cllr. Fidelis Doherty, Ballyfacey, Glenmore, Co.Kilkenny 


